

February 18

Mr. Dale Grand, Esq. c/o Peter Christopher Enterprises 2101 75th Street, Suite 4A Brooklyn, NY 11204

Dear Dale:

On behalf of the Plandome Fire Department I would like to thank you for your wonderful comedic performance at the Department's Valentine Dinner Dance last Saturday evening. In a word you were boffo!

The manner in which you worked our personalities into your performance was truly inspired. Also, it was executed with such skill that you left the audience exhausted from laughing but begging for more. And you did it all in such good taste.

So, once again, Dale, congratulations on a wonderful performance that helped make the evening a great success.

Looking forward to seeing you soon at Billy's.

Sincerely,

Robert Dempsey Event Chairman

Copy: Matthew Walsh, Chief

Thornton Smith, Secretary

Peter Caserta, Entertainment Officer